
 

Dear Senator 

 

I am a double graduate front he University of Minnesota (undergrad and masters degree).  I 

find the process and behavior of the administration OUR University is very questionable and 

needs to have the eye of the Legislature.  They continue to outspend every single dollar 

given to them by the State, with no accountability? 

 

The hearing on Feb 15 is tentative and I want to make sure that it happens. Please know 

that I am carefully watching and want to see positive movement toward sports reintroduced. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad 

Chad Ostlund 
M.Ed. Minnesota 2006 


